
 
 
Date:     5/1/2019 
  
To:          State Agencies and Cooperative Members 
  
From:    State Procurement Office 
  
Re:        New Award for Offsite Media Storage 
  
 
The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” one (1) Contract for Offsite Media Storage. This 
new Contract may be used by State Agencies, Boards, Commissions as well as State 
Cooperative Members. The initial Contract Period is May 1, 2019 to April 30, 2022. 
 
Expiring Contract: 
 

Contract # Supplier Contract End Date 
ADSPO13-049930 Iron Mountain January 31, 2019 
 
New Contract: 
 

Contract # Supplier Contract Start Date 
CTR044187 Access May 1, 2019 
 
Agencies, Boards, Commissions and Cooperative Members who currently have media stored 
in Iron Mountain’s facility must coordinate the migration to the new contract awardee (Access).   
The State Procurement Office will be setting up an online training schedule with Access to 
familiarize the Agencies, Boards, Commissions and Cooperative Members on utilization and navigation 
of Access’s online customer portal.  That communication will be forthcoming. 
 
 If there are any questions, please contact Eric Bell at 602-542-8921 or eric.bell@azdoa,gov. 
The point of contact for the migration will be Erik Rich (erich@accesscorp.com - 480-313-
5432). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPO ALERT 
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